
October 20th, 2020 -- EHS Daily Announcements 
 

 
There will be an ASL Club meeting Thursday, October 22nd from 3-4 in room 123. 
Come join us for the first meeting of the school year. 
 
If you are interested in trying out for the Academic Team this year, there will be an 
informational meeting in room 109, right after school, on Thursday, October 22nd. 
 
Congratulations to the Girls XC Team for placing 4th at the SWOC Championship this 
past Saturday. They were led by Ashlynn Williams and Katie Ballantyne earned a 
season PR. The boys team was led by Stephen Bright. Stephen and Logan Howell 
earned Career PRs and Cameron Vance earned a season PR. Great job! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


